Translation by Mrs.Bick

Allenstein Dec.15, 1918 .

My dear colleague,

I am writing you to find out where you have been,

As I just heard fépm Professor Freud the prize from the
Barozy Foundation has been awarded. The medical part has been
distributed for two papers written during the war. One is yours and
one is mine. Tomorrow I will sem# get the whole amount for both
of us, Each will get 500 Kronen. Because of the depreciation
267 marks 45 pfennig, after the deduction for handling, I will
send you this amount.Are you still in Posen or where are you?
Please let me know as soon as possible.

And what will you do in the future? I have been dismissed
yesterday but will stay here until the end of the month.

With best greetings,

Your devoted,

ABRAHAM

Allenstein
Bahnhofstrasse 82




